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Shop Stewards Council Resolution Sends Clear Message 
 
 
 

 

Women’s Committee 
Expression of Interest 

 
 

The Women’s committee has a vacancy for one 
Regular Member. 

 
Please submit your Expression of Interest to the 

Union by: 
 

 

Wednesday, June 17, 2020 @ 12:00 pm 

 
 

Submissions will be accepted via e-mail to 
unifor2301@unifor2301.org or via mail drop at the Union 

Hall. 
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